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Mayor’s Message

COMMUNITY CENTER IMPROVEMENTS

The Borough of Stratford is thrilled to announce that Stratford was awarded
a community center improvement grant in the amount of $66,000.00.

This grant will fund phase Il of improvements to the Stratford Community
Center. Our 2024 improvements will include a complete renovation of the
kitchen, new cabinets, backsplash, sink, countertops and new appliances.

Other improvements include a surround sound system and a back-up
natural gas generator. Other priorities are improvements to the foyer, and
the construction of a portico outside the front doors.

On behalf of the governing body, we are grateful for these grant funds, and
we hope our residents and various community and civic groups are
pleased as well.

Warmest Regards,

Mayor Linda Hall



